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MEMORANDUM
TO:

Dr. Jerry Levine, Chair



President of the Faculty Senate

FROM:
Robert Parker

RE:

Finance Update 

DATE:
September 7, 2007


I will be unable to attend the Faculty Senate meeting today, however, I would like report that the West Virginia State University Board of Governors, at their September 7, 2007 meeting  approved the charge-back agreement between the University and West Virginia State Community and Technical College.


There were only minor changes to the text of the document this year and the reimbursement rate of 22% for the purchase of administratively linked remained the same as last year’s agreement.  Both institutions renewed their commitment to mutually work together to increase state funding for both institutions.  The agreement for FY 2008 also included a provision to initiate a process to re-evaluate the administratively linked services provided by both institutions for the other during the year.   


The charge-back agreement will be presented at the next meeting of the West Virginia Council for Community and Technical College Education for its’ review and approval.


If there are any questions about the charge-back agreement , I would be happy to address them at the next meeting.
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